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Passionate About Supporting Researchers of the Future? 

Join the Foundation for Health Advancement As We Embark On A New Program 

 

New Brunswick, NJ—If you are passionate about advancing science, research and 

education in New Jersey, consider supporting a Science, Technology, Engineering & 

Mathematics (STEM) program at the high school level. 

“The Foundation for Health Advancement, a New Jersey Health Foundation affiliate, is 

starting a new program to raise funds for deserving STEM projects at the high school level,” 

explained James M. Golubieski, president.  “Gifts will provide grants for high school projects 

that challenge students to explore STEM concepts in innovative ways.” 

To support the effort, New Jersey Health Foundation has committed matching gifts up 

to a total of $5,000.  

According to Mr. Golubieski, the program was established to encourage future 

researchers as they begin to explore their interest in the sciences while in high school. These 

advanced programs better prepare students today to contribute to life changing discoveries 

tomorrow. 

Every gift is important and 100% of each dollar donated will go directly to support STEM 

programs. As a 501(c)(3) organization, donations to the Foundation for Health Advancement 

are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. 
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To participate, donate at www.foundationforhealthadvancement.org or at 

www.gofundme.com/supporting-stem-education-in-nj. Or send a check made out to The 

Foundation for Health Advancement to: 

The Foundation for Health Advancement 

Attn:  STEM Program Support 

120 Albany Street 

Tower II, Suite 850 

New Brunswick, NJ  08901 

 

Questions? E-mail healthadvancement@njhf.org  or call (908) 731-6610. 
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